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This week, in English, we have been writing our own Hogwarts stories. 

To ensure we produce fantastic writing, we have been applying all of 

our grammar skills as well as being creative.  

In Maths, we have been continuing our learning on measuring angles 

and have begun to look at the properties of regular and irregular 

shapes. Next week, we will finding out about different 3D shapes 

through a Harry Potter inspired challenge. 

Linking our theme with PE, we have been researching the wizard game 

of Quidditch and also the American 'Muggle' version of the game. In our 

houses, we have devised our own version of the game and will be 

having tournaments over the next few weeks. 

We have also begun finding out about the Mayans: where they came 

from, when they were around, what foods they would have eaten etc. 

With Mrs Gee, we have also been making our own Mayan designs out of 

clay. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please continue to practise spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 

times a week. 
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